
Make checks payable to: REACH 

Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

Update on:  THOMAS MUKISA, UG/679, D.O.B: NOVEMBER 22, 2001

Dear Friends,

We wish to thank you all for your constant prayers over our sponsored children and the ministries here in 
Uganda. We are blessed to inform you that, Tom Mukisa is doing well at Uganda Hotel and Tourism Training 
Institute. He joined this year in the month of February, pursuing a certificate in Hotel Operations. We are all 
encouraged because he likes so much what is being taught. We believe the skills attained, will be of great help 
to him. He is currently sitting for his examinations which come at the end of first semester, year one. This 
course will take him two years. Our social worker visited him and asked him what he wishes his sponsors to 
hear. He said, “I wish my family in America the best in life.  I am so grateful they love me and have greatly 
cared for me. I am here in Uganda at school, happy and studying hard. I believe, after attaining my “Hotel 
Operation” skills, I am going to be helpful to our society. Our school teaching curricullum is broad and will 
guide me to serve people with love and a smile. I am greatly happy and thankful to my sponsors for my 
opportunty to be at school. My prayer request is that they might please remember us every day when talking 
to God, that all of us doing courses in different institutions successfully finish with colorful grades and 
wonderful skills.

Please Note:

When a child completes his/her 7 years at Omega School, we continue extending your support through 
secondary school. When time for joining a course comes, we normally contact the sponsor to find out if the 
sponsor is willing to help with extra funds needed for the course. I would like to say thank you to all our 
sponsors for the great love for your children here at REACH. May our Lord bless you big.

Pastor Fred Tumwebaze
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Last chance to add to Birthday fund


Last year’s birthday party had to be canceled since the birthday fund needed to be diverted to food 
distribution.  Sponsors have been such a blessing to families and children in these past two years!  
This year our shared birthday party will be held in July once more..  It is such a joyful event.  Please 
consider adding a few more dollars to the Birthday Fund.  And many thanks to those who have already 
been adding to that fund.  

Gifts received by June 16th allow a timely transfer of funds to Uganda

2020 Birthday Party

A visit from Tom’s sponsor in 2016 bonded them for life.Tom, today, happy in his opportunity to attend 
a trade school for Hotel Management, 
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